
 

 

23 December 2021 

Newmont Power Pty Ltd  

Minor amendment to electricity distribution licence EDL4 and electricity 
retail licence ERL9 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved a minor amendment to EDL4 and ERL9 to change 
the licensee’s registered name from Newmont Power Pty Ltd to Northern Star (Power) Pty Ltd. 

The licensee informed the ERA of its new name on 30 November 2021. 

The ERA considers the change to the licence to be a minor amendment that does not call for public 
consultation. 

The amended licences EDL4 (version 9) and ERL9 (version 8) are available on the ERA website. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/22372/2/Electricity-Distribution-Licence---version-9---EDL004---Newmont-Power-name-change-to-Northern-Star-FINAL.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/22369/2/Electricity-Retail-Licence---version-8--ERL009---Newmont-Power-name-change-to-Northern-Star-Power-FINAL.pdf
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